PUBLIC NOTICE

Space Exploration Technologies Company (SpaceX)
is targeting as early as January 13 for a flight test from the
company’s site located near Boca Chica Beach in Cameron
County, Texas. As required for these activities, SpaceX will
establish a safety zone perimeter in coordination with local law
enforcement that will include temporary closures of Highway 4

and Boca Chica Beach.

Please keep in mind that target dates may change based
on a number of factors. The most up-to-date information on
closures can be found at www.cameroncountytx.gov/spacex/.
Cameron County has also established a hotline for road closure
updates at 956-548-9541.




